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BY COURIER 
 
November 6, 2017 
 
Ms. Kristi Sebalj 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Sebalj: 
 
EB-2017-0182 - Upper Canada Transmission Inc. - Application for Leave to 
Construct a Transmission Line - Hydro One Networks Inc. Intervenor Status 
Request 

 
Hydro One Networks Inc. has received your letter dated November 2, 2017, concerning 
the above-noted matter. 
 
Hydro One confirms that on September 22, 2017, it filed a letter using the OEB’s 
electronic filing system, RESS, stating that Hydro One is prepared to submit an 
alternative s. 92 application to construct the East-West Tie Line.  Hydro One intended 
this letter to form part of the public record of the case. 
 
Regarding your request that Hydro One “clarify the nature of its interest, as well as the 
nature and scope of its proposed participation, in Upper Canada Transmission Inc.’s 
(“UCT”) application,” Hydro One’s position has not changed.  Hydro One’s stated 
interest, and the purpose and nature of its intervention, in EB-2017-0182, are still the 
same. 
 
More specifically, Hydro One expects that its participation in the UTC application will 
provide information concerning the proposed UCT routing and possible changes in 
routing, the UCT construction timetable and in-service date, and the progress of UCT’s 
various consultations and environmental approvals.  All of those items are relevant to 
Hydro One’s own s. 92 application for transformer station work necessary for the EWT 
line.   
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As a result of participating in the UCT application, Hydro One as well as other 
intervenors will receive information that will be considered for Hydro One’s own 
intended s. 92 application for leave to construct the line. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY FRANK D’ANDREA 
 
Frank D’Andrea 
 
 
cc Krista Hughes, NextBridge Infrastructure 
 Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP 


